

R. Lawrence Angove
President & Chief Executive Officer

## Update: San Francisco

March 21, 2011

To: All ADP Members

Fr: Larry Angove

Re: San Francisco Update

As you know, the industry hosted a very successful <u>Coalition rally</u> opposing Supervisor Chiu's proposed legislation in San Francisco on Monday March 14. You can click <u>here</u> to view a video of the event.

Members of the Coalition will be speaking out against Supervisor Chiu's proposed legislation today at a meeting of the City Board of Supervisors. If you haven't spoken out against this legislation there is still time, click <a href="here">here</a> and make your voice heard.

I will keep you informed of our progress as it occurs.